
CAMDENTON EDUCATION FOUNDATION AWARDS  

FIRST EDUCATOR SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 

   Congratulations to Nikki Hubbard, the first recipient of the Camdenton R-III School District 

Education Foundation's Educator Scholarship award of $500.  

   This past May, the Foundation's Board approved a new Educator Scholarship program aimed at 

supporting teachers' personal development and aspirations.  The scholarship program is designed 

expressly for worthy Camdenton R-III certified teachers wishing to achieve advanced degrees in 

education.  By initiating this program, the Foundation is continuing its  quest and staying true to 

its motto "Steering the Course for the Future". 

   Mrs. Hubbard, English teacher at Camdenton High School since 2004, is obtaining her Master 

of Education/Instructional Design through Western Governors University, and is already 

revamping curriculum based on her first course of studies.   

   Applications for the 2013 school year can be found on the Education Foundation's link under 

District Info on the school district website, with the submission deadline early summer 2013.     

More detailed information regarding the scholarship award process is noted on the application.    

   The Foundation sincerely urges all District educators pursuing advanced education degrees to 

take advantage of this program and apply for the Foundation's financial support. 



 

PHOTO CAPTION: 

Pictured center:  Nikki Hubbard, Educator Scholarship recipient   

Left to right:  Education Foundation Board Members:  Selynn Barbour, Nancy Masterson 

(School Board Representatives), John Porth (President), Marsha Schoeneman (PR Chair) 
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